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Tohono O'odham Utility Authority 
Post Office Box 816 
Sells, Arizona 85634 

(520)383-2236 
FAX (520)383.2218 

August 23, 1999 

Terry Lopez 
National Radio Astronomy Observatory 
P.O. Box O 
Socorro, New Mexico 87801 

Dear Ms. Lopez: 

At the present time, the Tohono O'odham Utility Authority (TOUR) Electric Department lack one vender 
having all of our Y2K readiness complete. This is a minor software program. The certification on this 
program is due by September 1, 1999. Once this is done, to my knowledge all the Y2K Readiness will he 
complete. 

Since 

Loran Nixon 
Manager of Electric Operations 

;Serving the Tohono O'odham T[ation with electricity, telepiwne, water/wastewater service." 



JCr — i`t oo eve. ~~ •~ 

8-19-1999 2=32PM FRCt1 LAC UTILITIES 662 8005 P. 1 

Water Production and Distribution 

The water distribution system has no year 2000 sensitive equipment. LACUD has been in contact with the 
SCADA system vendor for the water production system and determined there is a year 2000 problem with 
the SCADA System_ The corrected software is scheduled to be installed by late spring or early summer, 
1999. The Department is presently completing a survey of the other, non-SCADA water system electronic 
equipment to determine if there are any other problems. 

Meter Reading/Billing System 

SFG, the Los Alamos County computer software vendor, has provided the County with Y2K upgrades for 
all of their subsystems including utility billing. These upgrades have been loaded on the Department's 
machines and arc ready for testing. LACUD plans to have testing completed by March, 1999_ Several 
other cities have completed their testing of the SFG Y2K software and have found it to work properly. 

Summary 

The Los Alamos County Utilities Department wants to assure you that the Department's goat is to provide 
reliable si rvice to our customers. LACUD will continue to direct a great  deal of effort to the Y2K issue 
during 1999, with testing and verification deadlines set for the end of the third quarter, 1999. 

Post-1t • Fax Note 7671 

Phone x oh' 
Fsx u

g f~ 
Crom 

Go, 
LMLii 

Phony #

Fax If 

D. Chris Orrega 
Utilities Manager 

Fehruary. 1909 


